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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are committed to ensuring the well-being and comfort of our students. With this in mind, 
we kindly request your cooperation in helping us reduce the weight of school bags. Please 
note the following guidelines: 

1. Required Books Only: Kindly ensure that your child brings only the books and 
notebooks required for the day's lessons as per the timetable. This will significantly 
reduce the burden of carrying unnecessary materials. 

2. Smaller Water Bottles: We encourage the use of smaller, lightweight water bottles 
that can be easily refilled throughout the day as the school has well maintained RO 
and water cooler. 

3. Lightweight Lunch Boxes: Please opt for lightweight lunch boxes that are easy for 
your child to carry. 

Date:21.08.2024 

4. Cloth Pencil Pouches: To further minimize weight, we recommend using cloth 
pencil pouches, which are eco friendly too, instead of heavier alternatives. 

Your cooperation in implementing these measures will go a long way in ensuring the physical 
comfort and health of our students. We appreciate your understanding and support in this 
matter. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education. 
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